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29 May 2011
To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir / Madam,

We are writing to express our support for the City of Boroondara’s water management plan for Glenferrie Oval, Grace Park and LE Bray Reserve in Hawthorn.
We, the Yarra Riverkeeper Association, are a not-for-profit community organisation aiming to protect and restore the Yarra River, Melbourne’s most important natural asset.  We highlight its wonders and its challenges through educational events and river tours.  We also monitor the river's health and activities affecting it, work with government and other organisations, and advocate for river care. 

We understand the Glenferrie Oval, Grace Park and LE Bray Reserve project will improve the health of the Yarra through:

•
harvesting and treating stormwater to remove litter and pollutants,
•
reducing the amount of untreated water entering the river,
•
returning excess treated water to the catchment, and
•
providing education and interpretation opportunities to increase community awareness of stormwater impacts on the river.
Since one of our objectives is to identify initiatives that will protect and restore the Yarra River, we keenly support this City of Borondara project.  If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
Yours sincerely,
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Ian Penrose

Yarra Riverkeeper, email info@yarrariver.org.au, phone 0409 510 766
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Yarra Riverkeeper Association Inc. P.O. Box 320, Fairfield VIC 3078

ABN: 95 339 378 852 www.yarrariver.org.au
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